
Ad Hoc Senior Advisory Committee 

15 January 2020 

Location: Louis T Graves Library 
 

Attendance: Susan Boak, Amy Francis, Beverly Soule, 
 Steve Turner 
 

Absent: Ken Olsen, George Acker, Bill Leffler  
 

Steve Turner, a Kennebunkport resident who is interested in joining the 
committee attended this meeting. We spent some time bringing him up to date on 
the goals and accomplishments of the committee this year. Steve had already 
read the report of the survey analysis which highlights the needs and concerns of 
the town’s senior residents. 
 
The meeting started with participation in the monthly telecom meeting run by 
Patricia Oh, AARP’s Maine’s Age Friendly consultant. That meeting is separately 
recapped by Patricia.   
 
After the telecom we had a brief meeting where we further discussed applying to 
AARP to become an Age Friendly Community. 
 
New Action Item: 
 
SAC_AI_65 Susan will set up a meeting with our committee and Town Manager 
Laurie Smith. This is in regards to our application to become an Age Friendly 
Community. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Amy Francis 


